Ministry of Education

2nd batch of Tamil delegation of second phase of
Kashi Tamil Sangamam visits Shri Kashi Vishwanath
Temple

Posted On: 19 DEC 2023 3:47PM by PIB Delhi

The second batch of Tamil delegation comprising teachers (named after the sacred river Yamuna)
along with other people in a group of about 250 people visited Shri Kashi Vishwanath Temple today.

The delegates visited the bank of Ganga, the Vishalakshi and Annapurna temples and
Annapurna Bhawan.

The second phase of the Kashi Tamil Sangamam will continue till 30th December 2023. Last
year, the first phase of Kashi Tamil Sangamam was organized from 16th November to 16th
December 2022. Nearly 1400 (7 Groups of 200 persons each) people are expected to be
travelling from different parts of Tamil Nadu, representing varied walks of life. During their stay
in Kashi, as per their tour itinerary, they will also visit Prayagraj and Ayodhya.
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